
IT’S 2020 and Change is the New Normal 
  

This past week we circulated a survey in the morning worship services. This was a chance for you to let 
your voice be heard. We appreciate the kind words about the precautions we are taking. Further, we 
appreciate your guidance, and that’s why things “they are a-changing.’” 
 
Starting Sunday, October 25--- 
  
LIGHT congregational singing will be added to all services. It was an overwhelming response to add 
congregational singing back (somewhere between a hum and shower singing). But we have not 
neglected the few who were a little uncomfortable. The back three pews (center) will be reserved for 
anyone uncomfortable with this decision. Notify the usher you would prefer to sit in the back. 
  
ALSO starting Sunday . . . 
The service at 10 will permit you to remove your mask when you are seated IF you’d like. Wear your 
mask in and out, but once in the pew, you can take it off. If you are comfortable with masks being 
optional while sitting, but you have been attending another service, you are welcome to change to the 
10:00 service. Sign-ups are still strongly recommended. 
  
KEEP in mind if you still do not want to sing or be around those who do, you can request to sit on the 
back three pews. 
  
FURTHER, the 9 & 11 service full mask policy, will remain in place. So if you feel more comfortable with a 
mask on during worship, there is a place for you. 
  
We are happy to respond to your voice. Please understand we cannot please everyone. For the 
foreseeable future, there will be give and take; our prayer is that respect and forgiveness will be the 
trademarks of our community. We hope this keeps you comfortable. If you have concerns, we are only 
an email away. 
 


